
WELCOME TO HAMMOND WESTSIDE 
MONTERSOORI

Mrs. Harris and Mrs. Silvia Pre- k class



Welcome
I am so excited to have your child as a 
part of our school family! 

My name is Ms.  Harris, and I am a 
pre-k teacher at Hammond Westside 
Montessori.

This is my 4th year teaching!

I graduated from Southeastern Louisiana 
University.

 When I am not working, I enjoy spending 
time with my 2 children, family, and 
friends! 



WE ARE THE FUTURE



We enjoyed meeting our community helpers!



Enjoying the firefighter and our tour in the 
fire truck



WE ARE ALWAYS READY TO LEARN



Please feel free to contact me at any time with any questions you may have about what we have to offer to your child 
here at HWMS! My contact information is listed below! 

School Phone: 
Email: Jasmine.Harris@tangischools.org


